

[Meeting Notes] PeeringDB Outreach Committee

Date: 4th May 2021

Attendees:

- Bijal, Ben, Greg, Inga, Leo

Leo joined the meeting - agreed makes sense to include him as he is working on a number of initiatives including the blog posts and HOWTOs.

Virtual Event

- Date has slipped and a new date to be set for June. Ben to share proposed timings and content

PR Requests

Broadly discussed how we want to support PR requests from external organizations and agreed:

- We'll work on a generic statement that could be used for inclusion
- Once OC has agreed on inclusion for PR, we'll run this through the Stewards for sign off

Swag

- Discussed swag, and agreed to continue to support this at in-person events as they re-start
- Going to produce some custom artwork and swag for upcoming code contributors project

AOB

- PeeringDB focused session at Terco Tech days on 6th May which Ben will deliver the presentation at
- Discussed starting 6-monthly committee blog posts as a good way to communicate updates outside the AGM
- Index page of presentations going to be organized by presentation type to tidy up the page

Date of next meeting: 1st June 2021